
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
March 10 2025 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Breakdown for the chili feed 
 
Door Prizes      $590 
50/50                $151 
Baskets             $867 
Chili sales     $1,413 
More miscellaneous money donations – Total profit around $2,900 
 
The American disk Dean was looking into is too heavy for our tractor.  Brian got a disk if someone can 
revamp it let Dean know. 
 
Dean went to Service Motors to see about upgrading the tractor.  New one is about $64,000.  They 
would give us possibly $21,000 or $22,000.  Need to get more money in the account before we can 
upgrade. 
 
Motion made and passed to put $25,000 in a 7 month CD with 4% interest instead of just leaving in the 
checking account. 
 
Our back blade is being used a lot and has been fixed several times.  Dean wants to look into a hydraulic 
back blade.  Motion made to allow him to spend up to $6,000 if he finds one. 
 
Dean has a meeting on Wednesday with the workers and others at the trail in Edgar where they have 
been taking trees out.  May be about what they need to fix before they call it quits.  
 
Spring work day at Burma trail was set for Saturday April 26th (rain date Sunday April 27th).  Meet on the 
Burma Road entrance at 8:00.  Beverages, morning snack and lunch will be provided.  
 
April meeting will be held on the workday if needed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 


